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DearAll,

The African C.nt.J for Democracy and Human Rights Studies (ACDHRSJ on behalf of the
Women's Forum for Peace in Senegal, Guinea Bissau and The Gambia wishes to invite you to
a day of advocacy on increasing the participation if women in the consolidation of peace and
security in The Gambia, Senegal and Guinea Bissau.

The Platform of Women for Peace in Casamance IPFPC) as part of the Women's Forum
received a grant from the African women's Development Fund (AWDF) in
"Strengthening women's participation for the consolidation of peace in Casamance
and the stability of the sub'region" The Platform of women for peace in Casamance
(PFPC) is organizing a day of advocacy workshop with ECOWAS parliamentarians and
various state institutions as part of the activities under the project to advocate for greater
pafticipation of women in the management of peace and security in the sub-region .

Participants will include partners from Senegal, parliamentarians, women in peace building
mediation and conflict resolution, civil societies as well as The Gender Action Team IGATJ
members and the media.

The said event will be held on 20th May, 2027at the sfrD awda K. Jawara
International Conference Centre at 9am.

The African Centre has observer status with the African Commission on Human and Peoples'Rights

INVITATION TO A DAY OF ADVOCACY WITH ECOWAS PARLIAMENTARIANS TO
INCREASE THE PARTICIPATION OF WOMEN IN THE CONSOTIDATION OF PEACE AND

SECURITY IN SENEGAT-GAMBIA-GUINEA BISSAU- 2O'" MAY 2021

a.cdF.re.s'

Africaine a le statut d'observa.teure aupres de la Commission Africaine des Droits de l'homme et des peuples



Kindly note that due to the on-going Coronavirus pandemic social distancing will be
observed.

while looking forward to hearing from you, we thank you in advance for
your contribution towards sustainable peace in The Gambia, Senegal
and Guinea Bissau.

Yours faithfully,

dM
ftvlHannah Forster [MrsJ

Executive Director


